
From: Kevin L. Bryant
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/8/2017 3:20:46 PM
Subject: a few questions

Can you or Catherine work on a few things
 
1-What can SC do to address this issue? The article below is a federal issue, do we have any similar situations in SC 
and should it be addressed?
http://targetfreedom.com/cfr/government-on-the-take/
 
2-If/When SC allows any type of medical marijuana, can a SC pharmacist dispense? Would this put the DEA license in 
jeopardy?
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